BOARD OF DIRECTORS NOVEMBER MEETING 1957

The meeting was held at 400 Capeway Court on Nov. 18th with Magnusson, Sarter, Steier, Windsor, Jones, Pettingill, and Hoffman attending. Magnusson reported on a meeting of Providence District Civic Associations held Nov. 4th. It was announced that Gene Bond had resigned It was decided to start a dues collection drive in January.

Future programs were discussed at some length. Pat McMann reported on the New Year's dance. Because of lack of space it was decided to limit ticked sales to seventy-five couples avaiable to paid-up members until Dec. 7th.

It was decided to have a community Christmas tree with a Santa and candy.

Organizing the Teen Club was discussed. It was agreed to give them \$10.00 if necessary to get started.

The meeting adjourned at 10:30

Perpedfully submitted, Jenne w. Jones